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UNIVERSITY OF RHODE ISLAND 
KINGSTON · R. I. 02881 

College of Engineering • Department of Ocean Engineering • 401-792-2273 

JUly 13, 1973 

Senator Claiborne Pell 
325 Old Senate Office Building 
Washington, D. C. 20510 

Dear Senator Pell: 

we hope you enjoyed your brief visit to the new Ocean Engineering 
building to view the Revolutionary War artifacts salvaged from Narragan­
sett Bay. The time and interest you have taken in this project is greatly 
appreciated by all of us involved in this timely historical operation. 

we are presently involved with several state and federal agencies in 
an attempt to obtain additional much needed funding necessary to do thorough 
survey, salvage and preservation work. Therefore, at some time in the near 
future, we will probably contact you for some further assistance in our ef­
forts to keep Rhode Island a forerunner in Bicentennial preparations. 

HES:ah 

Very sincerely yours, 

OJ.t.~~ 
Hennan E. Sheets 
Chainnan and Professor 
Ocean Engineering Department 
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